 
A MESSAGE FROM THE NORTH SCARBOROUGH SOCCER CLUB EXECUTIVE TEAM

[bookmark: _GoBack]The North Scarborough Soccer Club is closely monitoring the Coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic and how it relates to our soccer community. Ontario Soccer has mandated that all sanctioned soccer activities be suspended indefinitely in the province of Ontario due to the social distancing regulations implemented during this time. North Scarborough Soccer Club is complying with Ontario Soccer and is suspending immediately, all Indoor programs and planned participation in Indoor festivals and leagues. The health and safety of our players and members is of the utmost importance as we manage through this situation. Please monitor our website and social media for updates.

The NSSC executive is continuing with planning for a successful 2020 outdoor season for our House League, Development and Competitive programs, as well as our RCD Espanyol Summer Camp. Most outdoor team-based programs are currently scheduled to start in mid-May, however given the recent news we are being given, we can certainly expect a delayed kickoff.  We await continued directive from Ontario and Scarborough soccer on updated timelines and how this will impact our planning moving forward.  Registrations in-person are suspended however, you can register for our programs at any time by visiting, www.northscarboroughsoccer.com, or via email transfer register@northscarboroughsoccer.com. We will be checking emails regularly, and will respond as soon as we can. 
We understand that many families are being impacted in a variety of ways during this unprecedented time and we value you all and will do our best to support our community members as best as possible.  Rest assured, North Scarborough will make every effort possible to ensure that all boys and girls who wish to play soccer this summer will have every opportunity to do so as we work together with our members, community partners and associations.
The Executive will keep our members updated as soon as new information is available.  Thank you for your continued support!

Yours in Soccer,
North Scarborough Soccer Club

